
THE QUARRY FARM 2022 SEASON: OUT WITH THE OLD AND IN WITH THE NEW

Welcome to the 2022 season at

the Quarry Farm. As the season

begins, the greenhouse frame

is coming down and moving to

the back field, leaving behind

the bugs and parasites that

have plagued us for the last

few years. That’s why

greenhouses have to move.

They provide warmth and

shelter to tender and heat

loving plants, but it’s harder to

clear out bugs under the plastic

so sooner or later, the plastic comes off, the trellis is moved and the farmer gets to start afresh

on a new site just in time for a new season of growing for the CSA.

The basic line up is in place for the new season with some exciting additions. The 22 week

summer box program beginning in early June and running until the end of October is still the

mainstay of the Quarry Farm CSA. We are adding some new vegetable options to the program,

and there will be more flowers since they were so well received last year. The bread program

and the jar program will continue, but this year we are offering half shares for all three

programs. You will also be able to sign up for Deb’s granola and a new honey program since

several of you have asked for honey.

Last year, several generous sponsors allowed us to provide veggie boxes to low income families.

This year, we've added the option to sponsor a family to our registration. Please let us know if

you would like more information about this option.

We plan to run the winter program again but will be back to you with details in early July.

Please let us know if you will be subscribing as soon as possible, so we can reserve your spot.

Payment is welcome as soon as possible, but the final due date is March 31st. Reserve your spot

by signing up at https://thequarryfarm.ca/veggie- boxes-1 . If you need help, email us at

info@the quarryfarm.ca or call us at 250.537-6380. Share this newsletter with your friends,

family and fellow food lovers. We’re excited about our 2022 program and look forward to

growing wonderful food for you all.

All the best from The Quarry Team


